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22nd July 2016 

 

 Autumn Term 

September  

Monday 5th  Inset Day ~ School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 6th  School open to pupils 

No After School Clubs first week back 

Thursday 8th  Change to menu – see over 

Saturday 17th  PTA DIY Day - TBC 

Thursday 22nd  PTA AGM 

Tuesday 27th  Year 6 Open Evening @ The Roseland – 6pm 

October  

Wednesday 5th  No Pens Wednesday 

Monday 17th  Individual School Photos 

Monday 24 - Friday 28  Half Term 

November  

December  

Friday 2nd  Christmas Fair - TBC 

Friday 16th  End of Term 

January Spring Term 

Tuesday 3rd Term Starts 

February  

Monday 13 - Friday 17  Half Term 

March  

Friday 24th  Red Nose Day 

Friday 31st  End of Term 

 Summer Term 

April  

Tuesday 18th  Term Starts 

May  

Monday 1st  Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th  KS2 SATS week 

Mon 29–Friday 2 June Half Term 

June  

Friday 9th  Inset Day – school closed to pupils 

Monday 12th – 

Friday 16th  

Lions Trip to Scillies 

Tuesday 27th  Year 6 Welcome Day at The Roseland 

Year 6 Parents Evening at The Roseland – 6.30pm 

July  

Monday 24th Inset Day – School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 25th  Inset Day – School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 26th  Inset Day – School closed to pupils 
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Change of Menu ~  Thursday 8th September 2016 

 

Fairy Tale Menu 
 

Cinderella’s Midnight Macaroni Bacon & Cheese or 

Red Riding Hood’s Butternut Squash & Roasted Red Pepper Risotto 

served with Goldilocks Sweetcorn, Princess & her Peas, Seven Dwarfs Salad 
 

Tinkerbells Ice-cream Sundae or Snow White Fruity Cheesecake 

 

 

Healthy Schools ~ We are pleased to announce that the School has received 

re-accreditation as a Healthy School.  

 

Exciting News ~ the school has the opportunity to be included in the ‘Maths 

Mastery Working Party’ for the next academic year, meaning that we will 

benefit from additional maths training and support from a Mastery Spoecialist. 
 

 
 

 

We wish you all a very happy  
 

and sunny summer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters  

New Menu 
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